
What's on ?

August  2025

Wed 27  Kereru Bake Saleth

Thur 28  Swimming Trialsth

Fri 29  Tū Māia Festivalth

Fri 29  Scholastic Book Orders
due

th

September 2025
Mon 1  - Fri 5  Book Weekst th

Thurs 4  Orewa Beach WAFs
Pre-Loved Book Fair 

th

Thurs 4  Interschool Cross
Country

th

Te Wiki o te Reo Māori
Thurs 4  Rippath

Fri 5  Sports Pizza Celebrationth

14  to 21  Te Wiki o te Reo Māori
week

th st

Fri 12  School Discoth

Mon 15  End of Term Assemblyth

Wed 17  Weka Dance
Competition and Evening

th

Thurs 18  Interschool Cross
Country

th

Fri 19th Last Day of Term 3

October 2025
Mon 6  First day of Term 4 2025th

 

OREWA BEACH SCHOOL
NEWSLETTER

Absences
Please ensure you inform the

school of your child’s absence due
to illness or holidays.  If you are

unable to let us know through the
Hero app,  please call the Office

on 09 426 4849.

Please be aware we finish
school at 2.45 pm. Children

need to be picked up
promptly. 

If you cannot be here at
2.45 pm please arrange

care at Kelly Club.

Kia ora parents and whānau,

It's been a truly fantastic week for our school community, brimming with determination, teamwork,
and an incredible show of community spirit. Our annual school Cross Country was a brilliant showcase
of effort and endurance. It was inspiring to see every student participate, and the months of training
really paid off. We saw some truly superb finishes and incredible displays of grit from all our students,
who pushed their limits and gave it their all right to the very end. The air was buzzing with
encouragement, and it was wonderful to see so many parents and whānau turn out to cheer on the
children. A massive thank you goes to Gemma Martens and SarahThornhill for their excellent
organisation, and to all the staff for their help in making the day such a huge success.

A massive thank you also goes out to all the parent coaches and managers of our winter sports teams.
Your commitment is incredible. It’s fantastic to see so many teams practicing before and after school,
and we truly appreciate the huge commitment you make to support our students. This dedication is
what makes our sports program thrive. We can’t wait to celebrate all of our teams and their hard work
at the Sports Celebration afternoon on Friday, September 5th.

Next week is Book Week, and we have a fun-filled schedule of activities planned to promote a love of
literature and a celebration of reading. One of the highlights will be the second-hand book stall hosted
by the WAFs on Thursday, September 4th, after school. This is a wonderful opportunity to "relove"
some of your family's favorite books. If you have any children's books you'd like to donate, please
place them in the trolley in the office foyer. The week's events will conclude with our annual book
character dress-up day on Friday. This is always a highlight, and we can’t wait to see the amazing
costumes. We will be having a book character parade at 9:05 a.m, on the courts outside the hall, and
parents and whānau are warmly invited to attend.

A reminder to everyone that you should have received your Board of Trustees Election voting papers.
Please remember to cast your vote and make it count. Voting closes at 4 p.m. on September 10th.

Finally, a big "best of luck" to our kapa haka team for this Friday's Tū Māia Festival. We are incredibly
honored to have the hosting rights for this prestigious event. A special thanks to Whāea Leeanne,
Whāea Leonie, Debbie Waller, James Hobby, and the amazing support crew who have worked tirelessly
behind the scenes to allow our team to shine. He mihi nui ki a koutou—a great thanks to you all.

Ngā mihi nui, 
Wendy Naidu - Principal

Signing in 
If your child arrives late, please ensure you sign your child in at the
office. If you need to collect your child during school time, please
always call into the office first - we will then page for your child. 

STUDENT EARLY PICK UPS
Please,  if your child has an appointment during the school day, please arrange pick up

before or after morning tea and lunchtime.   Morning tea is from 11 am to 11.20 am.
Lunch time is 1250 pm until 1.45 pm.  We are unable to find your child at morning tea and

lunchtime.  We have a whole school assembly next Friday, 5th September. School
assemblies are every second Friday -  this starts at 2.00 pm and finishes at 2.45 pm.

Please arrange to pick up your child before 2.00 pm if they have an appointment, as we
are unable to interrupt assemblies.

SPARE CLOTHES
  Please ensure your child has a
change of clothes in their bag.  

Notices
Medication

Just a reminder for safety reasons all medication should be administered
before or after school please do not send medication to school in your

child’s bag as this is a health and safety risk to other students. 





Junior School Summer Touch 2025
For those wishing to play touch this year, please refer to Hero for instructions on how to register your child.

 Season will commence in Term 4 and will be played on Wednesday afternoons at Silverdale Rugby Club. 
Alternatively, you can scan the QR code at the bottom of the newsletter to register.

For more information, please email Mrs Wilson at obsummertouch@gmail.com

mailto:obsummertouch@gmail.com



